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Is Nuclear Peace Treaty Near? Re: National Labor Relations
Board (NLRB) Nominees

Article By:

Scott J. Witlin

As we reported last week, the Senate has been headed toward showdown over President Obama’s
nominees to the NLRB that have been held up by Senate Republicans.

It now appears that deal that will save the filibuster may be at hand. Numerous sources report
Senators are “close” to a deal that would avoid the nuclear option. Although no deal has been
confirmed, the reports are that Senate Republicans would agree to remove blocks on seven of the
President’s nominations in exchange for the withdrawal the nominations of Sharon Block and
Richard Griffin to the NLRB. The President would name two other members and Republican
leadership would agree not to block votes on those two new nominees.

Whether this turns out to be a good deal for employers may well depend upon who those two new
NLRB nominees turn out to be. While the deal saves the rights of the minority for another day, it
could well turn out to be buying a pig in a poke, depending upon those two new Board members are.

© 2025 BARNES & THORNBURG LLP

National Law Review, Volume Ill, Number 198

Source URL:https://natlawreview.com/article/nuclear-peace-treaty-near-re-national-labor-relations-
board-nirb-nominees



https://natlawreview.com
http://www.btlaborrelations.com/will-union-payback-make-harry-reid-take-the-senate-nuclear-07-10-2013/
https://natlawreview.com/article/nuclear-peace-treaty-near-re-national-labor-relations-board-nlrb-nominees
https://natlawreview.com/article/nuclear-peace-treaty-near-re-national-labor-relations-board-nlrb-nominees
http://www.tcpdf.org

